
RE;  Bradley Square 
Jan 15th 2009 
 
From Michael Hunter 
99 Dukes county ave. 
Oak Bluffs, MA 02557 
 
Dear Martha’s Vineyard Commission 
 
Let me first say Happy New Year to you all and thank you for your service 
to our Island. 
 
In regards to Bradley Square;  I wanted to take the time to jot off a 
quick note about the current state of the project. Having been very 
involved and interested in the project from the start, only to pull back 
while the powers that be worked on better defining the overall plans. I 
must say that I am so very thrilled at the outcome of the arbitration on 
the part of the developers and newly formed group who opposed the project 
for various reasons. I myself, being so directly affected by the project,  
had my own set of wishes pertaining to the size, scope and issues such as 
parking was willing to suppress my own needs and wants for the overall 
wellbeing of the project. 
 
It is only now that I can see that through such heartfelt and sincere 
efforts on the part of those concerned for Bradley Square that anything is 
possible, and through such true community efforts solutions to seemingly 
insurmountable obstacles can be overcome with outcomes previously 
unimaginable. I am in full support of the project, as it is in its current 
state, and feel that it has met the needs of all concerned and look 
forward to the addition to my neighborhood, Oak Bluffs and the Island. 
 
Thanks     
Michael Hunter   
 


